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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Ruth, Amy C. <ACRuth@BassPet.Com>Sent: Friday, January 6, 2017 9:52 AMTo: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRDCc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRDSubject: Closure Request - 2RP-3376Attachments: BEU Hackberry 34 Federal #001 Closure Request.pdf

Hi Crystal,  I hope you had a great transition to our new year!  I sure did.  My grandbabies are presents in themselves!  Anyway… to business now, I guess!  Attached is a closure request for our BEU Hackberry 34 Federal 001 SWD spill that occurred on 10-25-15.  On my last visit to your office, December 19, 2016, you, Heather, and I discussed the details of our activities at this site.  During the discussion, it was also put forward that BOPCO should go ahead and submit a closure request based on the final lab analysis.  The attached report contains a brief summary of activities, data, and photos.  Please review at your convenience and feel free to let me know if there are any other details you require.  Thank you, and have a great weekend!!   

 Amy C. Ruth 
BOPCO, L.P. 
EH&S Department 
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704 Carlsbad, NM  88220  O: (575)689-3380 C: (432)661-0571  


